W250CV Request for Expedited Processing

The current CP previously provided time for a comments. This proposal
simply proposes a reduction of RC-AMSL to facilitate installation without other
changes.

It has been established in the “W250CV CP-Mod Engineering Statement”
that the proposed 60dBu contour is completely enveloped within the 60dB
contour of the current CP, as observed in Figure 1 therein. Additional delay is not
necessary.

The applicant requests expedited processing of this instant application to
allow construction ASAP, which we believe to be in the best interest of the public.



